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DATE:

FROM:

AUGUST 20, 2021

DR. CHRISTOPHER GRANGER 
SUPERINTENDENT

PLEASE CONTACT: TINA PADILLA
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Email: tpadilla@blainesd.org
Phone: (360) 332-5881 x1711

TO: NORTHERN LIGHT 
ALL POINT BULLETIN 
BELLINGHAM HERALD

RE: PUBLIC NOTICE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CHANGE OF LOCATION:

Blaine School Board Regular Meeting on Monday, August 23, 2021

Blaine High School Cafeteria West Wall

The Blaine School District Board of Directors will change the location for the regular 
meeting on Monday, August 23, at 7:00 p.m. in order to provide adequate space for any 
concerned patrons who wish to address the board. Meeting observers will be seated 
outside the High School cafeteria’s west wall, underneath the overhang. Anyone who 
desires to attend in person must preregister by calling the Blaine School District Office 
at 360-332-5881 no later than 4:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting. Those patrons who 
wish to address the board during the Public Comment section of the meeting will need 
to sign up between 6:45-6:55 p.m.

Due to construction equipment currently located in the stadium parking lot, patrons are 
asked to park in the central campus lot or in the H Street parking lot.

Live public observation of the board's activities will continue to be available online. Links 
are provided with the agenda on BoardDocs as well as on the district’s Events calendar. 
Anyone who wishes to address the board virtually will need to sign up between 6:45- 
6:55 p.m. following the instructions provided on the agenda.

Individuals with disabilities who may need a modification to participate in this meeting 
should contact the District Office as soon as possible in advance so that special 
arrangements can be made.

For more information, contact the District Office at 360-332-5881.

‘’Every Student. Every Day In a New Way'"
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